

BRIAN JENNEWEIN Director

JOHN HOPKIN Secretary-Treasurer

BAC Administrative District Council of Eastern Missouri

AFL-CIO



2000 MARKET ST. ST. LOUIS, MISSOURI 63103 Phone No. (314) 621-5560 Fax No. (314) 621-6003



Dear Brothers and Sisters of the Administrative District Council of Eastern Missouri:

Last month, we sent out a mailing asking that you sign up for the IU's texting program. We appreciate that many of you followed up on that request. If you still need to subscribe, text MOADC to 877877. You'll receive a confirmation text asking for your Member Number (it's the IU number on your dues card) – please respond with your six-digit IU number, and only that. That will identify you to the IU as a current member and affiliate you with our ADC. We will not spam you.

Enclosed is an updated Check-Off Dues Authorization Form which we need to keep on file for all members. It has been updated to address that we are now an ADC covering multiple Locals and no longer just individual Locals. Please return it to us with the Contact Update Form below as soon as possible.

We are in the process of rebuilding our website to be consistent with the International Union's platform. It will be much more user-friendly, with a link to the member portal showing dues status and eligibility, and up-to-date information on a number of issues including job opportunities, political updates, including, and especially, Right to Work and Prevailing Wage legislation updates, which will require swift member action. We also will include information on Journeyman Upgrade classes, health and safety alerts, Union meeting information, alerts on special meetings, and updates on future contract negotiations.

The Contact Update Form below has fields for your Name and Mailing Address, current Phone Numbers and Email Address. With the urgency surrounding Contract discussions, legislation updates and any available jobs we need to alert the membership to, it is very important that we have current contact information for the entire membership going forward, so that when the new website launches, the information on the portal and the information the Hall has to reach the membership via each avenue needs to be accurate. We will not email sensitive information.

Please take the time to fill this out and return it to us with the enclosed Check-Off Dues Authorization Form so that we can update our records.

Fraternally,							
Brigani							
Brian Jennewein							
Director							
BAC ADC of Eastern Missouri							
NAME							
ADDRESS							
	(street)						
	(city, state, zip)						
HOME PHONE	CELL PHONE						
EMAIL ADDRESS							